
I am very honored to have been selected to receive the scholarship in the memory of Victor Johnson Jr. I am proud to say my grandfather is a member of the 11th Armored Cavalry Regimen. He is very proud to have served his country in Vietnam. He talks about the friends he made and even lost during his time in the army. To receive this scholarship is truly an honor and a way to remember all of those who have fallen. I hope this scholarship will be a reminder of who are the true American heroes, to younger generations. 

Jonathon Cook, grandson of Gary Coates, K trp, KIA dedicated to Victor Johnson Jr., B trp, 1/29/1968

